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Action:  Result: Return 

Date:  

Due Date: Sent To:  Date:  Acting Body:  Ver-

sion: 

1 10/29/2019Planning Councilreferred to10/22/2019City Council

This Petition was referred to to the Planning Council Action  Text: 

1 Pass11/06/2019Planning 

Commission

Forwarded10/29/2019Planning Council

A motion was made by Mr. Broadwell, seconded by Mr. Beneke, that this agenda item be Forwarded 

to the Planning Commission, on the agenda for 11/6/2019. The motion carried by voice vote.

 Action  Text: 

Representative Present:  Tracy Willie

I’m with the architect.  My name is Tracy Willie with Warren Johnson.  This is for a remodel of the 

existing restaurant.  The interior will be done in the customer areas only and then there is substantial 

site work.  We are going to be adding a double drive-through.  There is one single one there now with 

some new concrete in the drive-through lane and then updating ADA stalls.  They are not currently in 

 Notes:  

Page 1City of Aurora Printed on 11/1/2019



Legistar History Report Continued (19-0960)

compliance.  Then the exterior of the building will be updated with new finishes to match their new 

look.

Mr. Broadwell said I think everything is checked out for Zoning.  I don’t really have anything else to 

add.

Mr. Sieben said we are going to vote this out today, again, for the November 6th Planning 

Commission.

Mr. Beneke said Fire has also reviewed and approved this.

Mr. Phipps said no Engineering approval is needed for the proposed site improvements.

Mr. Frankino said we have no comments.

Mr. Broadwell said I make a motion for this to be voted out for the November 6th Planning 

Commission.  Mr. Beneke seconded the motion.  The motion carried unanimously.
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